
RATHDRUM ? Drivers are advised to expect delays of up to 15 minutes on a section of Idaho 41 for maintenance 
work that starts Monday (April 28), the Idaho Transportation Department announced.

Idaho 41 between Milepost 14 and Milepost 18.1 will be reduced to one lane for work that includes culvert 
maintenance and clearing vegetation from the highway?s shoulders.

The lane reduction will be between the hours of 7 a.m. and 4 p.m. The work will be done Monday through Thursday 
each week.

Flagging staff will direct motorists through the area. The work is scheduled to finish May 8.
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Section of Idaho 41 will be reduced to one lane starting Monday

Contact:

ITD Public Involvement Coordinator
(208) 334-8119

Questions? Visit us online at itd.idaho.gov, follow ITD on Twitter (@IdahoITD) or Facebook and check travel conditions at 
511.idaho.gov or dial 5-1-1. Please slow down in highway construction zones and pay attention. Safety for drivers and workers 
is our highest priority.
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